
August 8, 1972 

~ r . Va1ram Kebabjian 
InterRoyal 
P . 0 . Box 1213 
111 No . Baldwin Park Blvd . 
City of I ndustry, Calif. , 91 749 

Dear Mr . Kcbabjian: 

Thank you for your letter of July 31st 

enclosing a check for $14 . 00 as contri-

bution by lr . Dadour Dadourian to the 

Ca t hedral Building Fund . 

We hope Mr . Dadour i an plays many more 

g ames! 

Very truly y mrs, 

B. Papazian 
Secretary 


